

To,

Dr. A B Harwalkar, Department of Civil Engineering PDA College of Engineering Kalaburagi.

Date: 1" Aug 2021

Dear sir.

We appreciate your efforts, support & motivation to your students to work on latest trends & technologies by implementing it in their final year project. This will help them to understand the need of construction industry and also be ready with the knowledge for it, this is required & requirement for better future of construction industry.

It's just a beginning. Looking forward to bridge Industry & Academia continuously.

Thank you again.

Regards

Pradeep Kallur Director

MEDINI

Mediní Design Services Mediní Software Solutions

Medini School of Design

Medini IT Services